

1580 K. C. THE CONFEDERATE BROADCASTING COMPANY 104 WEST BATTLE STREET TALLADEGA, ALABAMA 1000 WATTS

November 6, 1956

Mr. Kermit Geary R. D. 2, Box 298 Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter is to verify your reception report on October 24, 1956. We are pleased that you could hear our station during our regular broadcast day.

We operate our transmitter by remote control, using a Rust type remote system. Our transmitter is the new Collin's V-2. We have a shunt fed tower 200 ft. with a 24x24 ft. copper screen at the base of the tower and a 8ft copper screen under the slant wire, which is about 50 ft. long.

We have had good luck with this remote control operation..this is our first time to use remote, we think one of the reason for the success of this type operation is the excellent stability of the Collins transmitter..

We say thank you for your report and good lusk to you.

Yours truly,

Ned Butler Chief Engineer